
From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
To: Roberts, Johnrobertsj@aging.sc.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Ellison, Ruchellerellison@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/31/2017 1:21:22 PM
Subject: RE: Parking

OK
 

From: Roberts, John 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:18 PM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl ; 'Lily Cogdill' 
Cc: Ellison, Ruchelle 
Subject: RE: Parking
 
Yes that is correct for Victoria…..I would double check with Debbie to be sure on hers.
 
From: Washington, Cheryl 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 11:13 AM
 
To: Roberts, John; 'Lily Cogdill'
 
Cc: Ellison, Ruchelle
 
Subject: RE: Parking
 
Yes, I’ll take care of it.
 
So, we are stopping Debbie Parker’s deduction and I’ve done Victoria’s on yesterday per the form received in my 
office.
 

From: Roberts, John 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 8:26 AM
 
To: 'Lily Cogdill' <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov>; Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Parking
 
That would be something Cheryl Washington would do through payroll in SCEIS.
 

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 8:24 AM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Parking
 
Has it been adjusted yet?
 
Lily
 
Get Outlook for iOS
 

On Wed, May 31, 2017 at 8:22 AM -0400, "Roberts, John" <robertsj@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Yes. That is correct.
 

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
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Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 12:34 PM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>; Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov>; Brown, Barbara 
<Barbara.Brown@admin.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Parking

 
Hey,
 
I received a call from Barbara with Parking Services regarding payroll deductions for Debbie Parker and Tori Beth 
(Victoria) Black. Barbara is requesting to stop the payroll deduction for Debbie Parker and start the payroll 
deduction for Tori Beth (Victoria) Black.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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